
Do you have any  

unwanted books,  

DVDs, CDs, complete puzzles, 

board games or school uniform? 

We are running a stall at the Christmas Market on 

Thursday 23rd November, and we are looking for    

donations of the above items. 

 

If you have any of the above items, which are in 

good condition, that you no longer want, we would 

appreciate these being donated to be sold at the 

Christmas Market. 

Please bring any        

donated items to the 

LRC from Monday 

30th October 
 

Thanks Mrs Eastwood  


